
CONTACT US  250.245.6400  /  info@ladysmith.ca
410 Esplanade  MAIL PO Box 220 . Ladysmith . BC . V9G 1A2

Noঞ ces for electronic meeঞ ngs shall idenঞ fy how the public may hear, or watch and hear, 
Council meeঞ ngs. The public is encouraged to view Special Council meeঞ ngs from home rather 
than a� end a public place to view the livestream of the proceedings.

For more informaঞ on, please contact Donna Smith, Manager of Corporate Services, at 
250.245.6413 or by email: dsmith@ladysmith.ca.  (Although not physically in the offi  ce, phone 
and email messages are being checked on a regular basis.)

Joanna Winter, Corporate Offi  cer

NOTICE
MEETING 
CANCELLATIONS 

The Town of Ladysmith Council 
gives no  ce under s. 127 of the 

Community Charter that all 
scheduled Public Hearings and 

Council Mee  ngs for 2020 have 
been cancelled un  l further no  ce.  

Special Council Mee  ngs will be held 
electronically for the foreseeable 

future.

Celebrate our Present. Embrance our Future. Honour our Past.

www.ladysmith.ca
GET CONNECTED


